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The Illinois State Charter School Commission received a charter school appeal on May 15, 
2017 from Mastery Academy Charter School by electronic service.  The appeal is based on the 
denial of a new charter school proposal rendered by the Maywood, Melrose Park, Broadview 
School District #89 on April 13, 2017.  The Maywood, Melrose Park, Broadview School District 
previously submitted its report of denial to the Illinois State Charter School Commission and the 
Illinois State Board of Education.   

Pending review by staff, the Illinois State Charter School Commission will consider its 
jurisdiction over Appeal SCSC 17-003 at its next regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday June 
20, 2017.   The Commission, by its staff, accepts the filing of the appeal for the proposed 
Mastery Academy Charter School and shall proceed according to the proposed schedule.    

The proposed schedule for review of the appeal is in compliance with the Illinois Charter 
Schools Law and is set as follows:   

 
Public Hearing                                                   Wednesday, June 28, 2017 
Commission (Public) Meeting                       Tuesday, July 25, 2017 
 

Times and locations for the above hearing and meeting will be published on the Commission’s 
webpage at least ten (10) days prior to the hearing and meeting. 
 

### 
 

 

mailto:State.Charter.Commission@illinois.gov

